

St. Francis de Sales Catholic School PTO Activity March 2020- May 2020

I. COVID-19 Impact on PTO:

- PTO meetings for March, April and May were cancelled due to pandemic restrictions. PTO elections did not take place in April due to COVID-19.
- **II.** March 2020: Field Day took place on a voluntary basis on 3/13/2020 with all PTO officers in attendance.
- **III. April 2020:** PTO Board discussed via GroupMe and Zoom options for celebrating Mrs. Wooten's retirement if in person celebratio not possible.
- **IV.** May 2020: PTO Board met via Zoom on May 8 and May 20 with Mr. Klein as well as with PTO members who live in close proximity with school to plan and coordinate retirement parade to take place on May 29.

Presented by: Patricia Gunnells